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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Devon Oliver B James Freya George Ronnie P 

Elena Lexis Savanna Thomas Paige Samwen 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Orla Kian Ivy Oliver Aimee-Leigh Zachary 

Jude Brodi Marleigh Leo Tyler Finn 

Attendance 

Y1C, Y2M 99% Expected Attendance 

Rec P, Y6K 98% Expected Attendance 

Y5/6C 96% Expected Attendance 

Rec M 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y1D, Y2F, Y3/4M 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y3/4G 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y4/5K 76% COVID 

Diary Dates 

• 22.03.22 – Y3 Dance Festival 

• 28.03.22 – Art Week 

• 09.04.22 – Easter Holidays start 

• 19.04.22 – Reception offers published 

• 25.04.22 – School starts 

• 09.05.22 - SATS week 

• 27.05.22 – Half Term 

• 07.06.22 – School starts 

• 15.07.22 – INSET day  

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

 

Thank You 

A huge thank you for all of your 

generous donations for the  

Ukranian children. Thank you also 

to Mrs Parmley for helping to  

organise all of your donations. 

 
World Maths Day 

Next Wednesday is World Maths  

Day. Mr Casey, our maths lead,  

has been sharing resources and  

ideas in order for the whole school to be 

able to take part. We will be sharing pictures 

of activities via class dojo and also on our 

twitter page. 

 

 Red Nose Day 

Thank you everyone who  

purchased the Red Noses and the  

pin badges. Thank you also for supporting 

the day by sending your child to school 

wearing something red. The children (and 

staff) looked amazing 

Science Week 

Children have had some exciting  

afternoons this week taking part in a number of  

scientific experiments in support  

of British Science Week. They have 

also been very lucky to have a  

number of visitors (Thank you Mr Evans Mrs 

Byard, Miss Hackett, Miss Haley and also 

Nathan and Abigail for their amazing power 

points). Miss Dilks’ will be announcing the 

winners of the lab coat competition soon. 

 

 

 

 Tupton Rugby Club 

Miss Myers’ children took part in a  

rugby event with Qualitas this  

morning. They had a fabulous time  

and despite the mud, the sun was shining. Well 

done Y3/4 M for working hard and making us 

proud. 

Dojo Messaging teachers 

If you are wanting to get a  

message to your child’s class  

teacher during the day, you  

need to contact the office to pass on the 

message for you. Teachers are not able to 

check messages during teaching.  

 


